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    February 3, 2010 
 Our File No. 2090190 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Attn:  Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
 Re:  EB-2009-0096 – Hydro One 2010 Distribution Rates 
 
We are, along with John De Vellis of Shibley Righton LLP, counsel for the School Energy 
Coalition in this proceeding.  Due to the number of proceedings going on at this time (Toronto 
Hydro, Chatham-Kent, Deferred PILs, Veridian, GEA Filing Requirements, Orangeville, 
Enbridge, and many others), we are having difficulty meeting the Friday deadline to file final 
argument in this matter.  We hereby request that the Board allow us a short extension, until 
Tuesday, February 9, 2010, to complete and file our final Argument. 

All of which is respectfully submitted. 
 
Yours very truly, 
JAY SHEPHERD P.C. 
 
 
 
 
 
Jay Shepherd 
 
cc: Bob Williams, SEC (email) 
 Wayne McNally, SEC (email) 
 Interested Parties (email) 


